
 

              

                                                                                           

 

 

             Dear Parents            

                                                                                                                                                                     24th May 2019 

School Photo 

Please note – we will be having a Whole School Photograph at 9.30 am on Monday 10th June. Please can you 

make sure that your child is wearing the correct school uniform and comes to school looking as you would like to 

see them in a photograph.  

Danceathon 

Thank you to everyone who helped organise the Danceathon and who took part or donated money. By the time 

we add Gift aid, and the £100 donation from the Summer Ceilidh, we will have raised an astonishing £1000 

towards our Yurt Fund.  

Charity Football Match 

Don’t forget the Charity Football match on Saturday 8th June from 2 – 4 pm. We are looking forward to seeing as 

many people as possible to join 5-a-side teams for a series of quick games. There will also be cakes, sweets and 

drinks to buy, all for the WE charity, and organised by Class 2.  

Northumberland County Show 

Class 2 have been working hard to make Art exhibits for the County Show on Monday 27th May at Bywell. It is a 

really fun day out for the family if you are in the area. The exhibits are in the children’s tent, and they are 

absolutely stunning. Please go and have a look at their work – they have done us proud! 

Summer Fayre 

We will be having our Summer Fayre on Saturday 29th June from 11 – 1 pm. Please can you start collecting 

donations for the Bottle Pull, the Raffle, the Cake stall and the Chocolate Tombola. We will be happy to have 

them in school from the 17th June 

Enjoy the Half term break. School re-opens on Monday 3rd June. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss Jenny Morgan 

Whitley Chapel Church of England First School 
Leazes Lane, Steel, Hexham, Northumberland, NE47 0HB 
Telephone and Fax: 01434 673294 
Email: Admin@whitleyfirst.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Miss Jenny Morgan 
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